Shirley Rukcic

From: Wallinger, Julianne A <jawallinger1s@semo.edu>

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 10:16 AM

To: Shirley Rukcic p
Subject: Re: Sunshine Law Request

If there is anything that shows how mucfl money the parking ﬁéjﬁs I@?; brought in during 2016, or the
amount-of money the mobile app has collected since it started would be great. Please let me know if | need to
clarify further.

Thank you,
Julianne Wallinger
Southeast Missouri State University, student

From: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stltreasurer.org>
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 9:53:41 AM

To: Wallinger, Julianne A

Subject: Sunshine Law Request

Hi Ms. Wallinger- | am the Custodian of Records for the Treasurer’s Office. We are in receipt of your request dated July
6, 2017. Please clarify your request as far as what “data” you are requesting and include a time frame.

Thank you.

Shirley Rukcic

Director of Administration & Counsel
City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11* St., Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102

314-612-1475

**Please note my new email address of rukcics@stltreasurer.org



